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         Monday 12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Subject: Concerns Regarding Vandalism at Dunstall Hill Primary School 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the recent act of vandalism that occurred on 
Thursday (08.06.2023) evening at Dunstall Hill Primary School. It has come to my attention that 
young children were involved in this unfortunate incident, as they were also seen climbing on the 
school roof. 
 
The consequences of this incident extend beyond mere property damage. Our children's equipment 
has been maliciously damaged, causing great distress and disappointment among both our staff and 
children (Please see the second paper for some photos). The time and effort invested in creating a 
nurturing and engaging learning environment has been undermined by this thoughtless act of 
vandalism. 
 
I want to assure you that the authorities are aware of the situation, and the police have been 
notified. They are actively investigating the matter, and CCTV footage is being closely monitored for 
any valuable leads. In the meantime, I urge you to remain vigilant and promptly report any 
suspicious or untoward activities you may witness in and around our beloved school premises. Your 
cooperation and involvement can play a crucial role in ensuring the safety and security of our 
children, staff and facilities. 
 
We greatly appreciate your continued support and assistance in this distressing matter. The well-
being and education of our students are of utmost importance, and we remain committed to 
providing a safe and conducive learning environment for them.  
 
Once again, I extend my heartfelt thanks to you for your concern and assistance.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  
 
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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